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June 28, 2017

Neil Schiike
1879 Lincolnshire Drive
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Dear Neil,

Reunion 2017 is now a fond memory of the connections and discovery experienced by the
Class of 1962. Along with your classmates and the thousands of others who enjoyed a
weekend filled with friendship and a wonderful variety of events, it is my pleasure to say,
“well done.”

The Class of 1962 is remarkably connected to Cornell and to one another. I especially
enjoyed the time spent with the class at the reception Friday.

Weekends like Reunion take years of planning and preparation and require strong leadership.
I hope you were as gratified as I was to see so many Cornellians and their guests enjoying the
events, activities, and camaraderie. Thank you for everything you did as a leader and a
volunteer to make the 2017 Reunion Weekend such an unqualified success.

Sincerely,
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Martha E. Pollack
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